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Comments: I recently hiked in Glass Creek Meadow within the Owen's River Headwater Wilderness. Took a

photo of a toad or frog. Ten feet away were several trout (up to 7" ) in Glass Creek. I imagine these trout need to

be removed for the native amphibians to thrive. Someone should look into this.

Beautiful variety of wild flowers here...


